

## RAY LEARNEY MEMORIAL FUND APPLICATION FORM

A fund to subsidise people to go on coaching courses has been set up by Hertfordshire Badminton Association in memory of national coach Ray Learney and his contribution to the development of badminton. Funds are limited and preference will be given to young people living in Hertfordshire and surrounding counties who have difficulty in paying the full coaching fee and who have exhausted other possible funding avenues such as, your Local Authority Sports Development Officer or, if you are planning to help out at a school, your local School Games Organisers (SGOs). For details of these and other possibilities, please contact Herts Badminton Development Coordinator, Dave Bartlett via email <a href="mailto:davebartlett11@outlook.com">davebartlett11@outlook.com</a>.

Applications for a grant towards the cost of attending a coaching course should be made to Colin Walker, HBA Treasurer at 9, Valley Close, Hertford, Herts, SG13 8BD, or via email to: colin.walker4@ntlworld.com.

All applications will be handled in strict confidence.			
Name:		Age:	
Phone:			
Email:			
Address:	Club/s	Club/school/college.	
Name of course.			
Course Organiser: (e.g. Badminton England).			
Date of course.			
Cost of course.			
If you are obtaining funding from any other organisation, please give details of organisation and amount.			
Amount of financial assistance you are seeking and reasons for requiring financial support.			
Reason for attending – what do you hope to do after attaining the coaching qualification and where do you expect to coach?			
Please give the name and email of the coach with whom you are currently working/volunteering that we may contact.			
In return for the assistance we require you to coach at 5 sessions free of charge. If you know where this would be please tell us here, or if you need help finding somewhere please contact Brian Jackson, the Herts Badminton Coaching Coordinator by email at fullmasher@freeuk.com.			